
 
  

      
 

WATER IS FLOWING THROUGH NEW PIPELINE 
 

Security Water District is pleased to report that it began receiving water through its new pipeline connection with Colorado Springs 
Utilities on Tuesday, May 16, 2017. With this new pipeline and the short-term water supply agreement that was approved by the 
Colorado Springs City Council and the Security Water District Board of Directors, we are confident that sufficient supplies are now 
available to meet all of our customers’ water needs. Without this new agreement and pipeline, the District would not have had 
enough water to meet this summer’s peak demands since all wells were shut down last year due to the discovery of trace 
amounts of Perfluorinated chemicals (“PFCs”) in the Widefield Aquifer. 
 
Even with this new pipeline in service, the District still encourages customers to use water wisely and observe the voluntary 
outdoor watering restrictions which became effective on April 1st (please see reverse side for outdoor watering schedule). The 
District appreciates the efforts of its customers since April 1st to conserve water until this new water supply came online. 
 
The District’s Board of Directors is also very appreciative of the efforts of its staff and consultants, as well as Colorado Springs 
Utilities, numerous contractors, governmental and regulatory agencies and private property owners that have helped facilitate the 
construction of this project. 
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Saving water helps ensure we have an adequate water supply for our customers and will save you money on your water 
bill.  
 

Use only the water you need. Conserve water both indoors and outdoors. More than 50 percent of water use goes to 
water yards. 

From April 1, 2017 through October 1, 2017, we are asking all customers to: 

 Water no more than three times per week.  

 Please follow this simple watering schedule. Homes/businesses with addresses ending in even numbers may 
water on Monday, Wednesday and Saturdays. Homes/businesses with addresses ending in odd numbers may 
water on Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday. All customers should avoid watering on Fridays. 
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SECURITY WATER OUTDOOR WATERING RESTRICTIONS 

April 1, 2017 to October 1, 2017 

 


